
  

 

 

       Wednesday, November 13, 2013 

 

Dear Cub Scout Leaders and Parents, 

We would like to inform you about a change in the Council Cub Scout Activity 
calendar.  We have decided to cancel the Cub Camping Weekend originally 
scheduled for May 2014 because we are promoting BuckJam14 as the premiere 
family camping activity for Spring 2014. 

We know you had a great time at last year’s Cub Camping weekend and we will 
definitely bring it back in the future, but we think BucksJam14 will offer a different and 
unique experience for all Scouts.  Bucks County Council-wide Jamborees are only 
offered every few years and we would like to see your Cub Scouts enjoy this special 
event. 

As a Council, we recognize the importance of the Cub Scout program and we have 
focused on providing more quality activities for your boys like the Cub Days and Cub 
Camping Weekends and in the future, we will have others like Belt Loop Bonanzas 
and Council-wide Derbies.  The BucksJam14 organizing committee also recognizes 
the need for great Cub Scout activities and they are working hard to ensure that your 
boys will have a great time with appropriate activities. 

Whether you were planning to attend the Cub Camping Weekend or had other plans 
for Spring camping, we hope you will consider signing up for BucksJam14 and joining 
Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts and Venture Crews from all over Bucks County for an 
awesome weekend of great Scout fun. 

Questions about BucksJam14?  Contact the BucksJam14 committee at 
bucksjam14@verizon.net  

Questions or comments about Council activities for Cub Scouts please contact Pete 
Liptrot, Council Activities Chairman Liptrot@verizon.net. 
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